
Letter of Support for Seifollah Jalili

danmarks
tekniske
museum

Danish Museum of
Science & Technology

Copenhagen, 14 July 2025

To CIMUSET Members,

It is with great pleasure that l write in support of Seifollah Jalili's candidacy for another term as a board
memberofCIMUSETforthe period 2025-2028.

Having had the opportunity to serve alongside Seifollah on the CIMUSET board, l have experienced
firsthand his deep commitment to the mission of our committee and his contributions to its work.

His leadership within the science museum sector and his international perspective have been valuable
assets in our shared efforts to strengthen CIMUSET's global relevance and reach.

Seifollah brings both institutional experience and a collaborative spirit to the board. He shows up prepared,
contributes meaningfully to discussions, and helps move projects forward with both professionalism and
commitment.

His continued presence on the board would provide valuable continuity, and l believe his experience and
perspective ean contribute meaningfully as CIMUSET navigates its ongoing development and future
initiatives.

l wholeheartedly support Seifollah Jalili's re-election and look forward to the possibility of continuing our
collaboration.

Sincerely,

Jacob T. Jensen

Vice Chair, CIMUSET 2022-2025
Curator, Danish Museum of Science and Technology
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